From: Nicky Lec IR

Sent: 06 June 2023 12:58
To: Planning Planning
Subject: reference number 2022/3853/P.

To whom it may concern,

As a lifelong resident of Camden | would like to add my objection to the installation

of a ferris wheel in Camden Market.

We have a close community of longterm residents which already has a huge increase
in tourist traffic. Do we really need more ?

Yours Veronica Lee



